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25th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On the 6th of June you may remember that St Mary’s launched The Golden Mile. The children and staff 
had a great time: running, power walking and jogging the mile around the school grounds. 
 
We have recently recruited Golden Mile Leaders who will help me to facilitate the use of this healthy 
initiative. 
 
Starting this week, from 8:30 until 8:40am on a Wednesday and Thursday morning, children will be given 
the opportunity to participate in The Golden Mile. 
 
Any children wishing to take part should come to school as normal in uniform and I will collect them from 
the KS1 gate. The leaders, under my guidance, will then make sure that everything “runs” smoothly. 
 
If you would like to find out more please visit: http://schools.golden-mile.org/page/schools 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

L Evans 

Mrs Evans 
PE Leader 
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